Notice of Public Hearing on the
Loving County Appraisal Review Board

Hearing Procedures

The Loving County Appraisal Review Board
will hold a public hearing on the Loving
County Appraisal Review Board Hearing
Procedures.

The public hearing will be held on
April 18th, 2024 at 2:00 P.M. at the
Loving County Annex.




